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Join us tomorrow – Saturday 28th June – for our EYFS Open
Morning, from 9am to 12pm!
If you, or someone you know, is interested in a Reception
place for September 2026 or a Nursery place from
September 2025 onwards, we’d love to welcome you.
Even if your child already attends our Nursery, feel free to
pop in – we're happy to answer any school-related
questions you may have.
We’re really looking forward to seeing you there!
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The highlight of our week has undoubtedly been Rivelin’s Got Talent!
 We were incredibly proud of every one of our amazing performers:

Edith, Molly, and Arabella wowed us with their hula hoop and
gymnastics routine
Una impressed with her fantastic dancing
Fatima gave a brilliant performance of Barbie Girl
Shervin had us all smiling with his animal impressions
Noah, Valentino, and Mohammed brought the energy with their
Sonic dancing
Rosie sang a beautiful version of Disco 2000
Arya and Rosie lit up the stage with Waka Waka
Isla and Leilani gave a powerful rendition of This Girl is on Fire
Praise, Helma, and Farhana got us all moving with their
performance of APT
And Zoey closed the show with a lovely version of Better Together

Well done to everyone who took part – you were all stars!

Miss Spencer - EYFS Lead

Open morning!


